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Mr. Edward Gogol, Director
,

Citizens Against Nuclear Power
6105 N. Winthrop IN RESPONSE REFER
Chicago, IL 60660 TO FOIA-79-264

Dear Mr. Gogol:

This is in reply to your letter dated July 6,1979, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all documents in
the possession of the Commission bearing upon or relating to the delay
in construction and completion of the La Salle Nuclear Power Station
Units 1 and 2, Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374, and the planned and/or
prospective conduct to be undertaken by Commonwealth Edison Company
during this period of time.

The documents listed in Appendix A have beer identified as being subject
to your request. A copy of each listed document is enclosed. Copies of
these documents were previously placed in the NRC Public Document Room
(PDR), located at 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20555, where they
are located in file number "F0IA-79-227, McCullough."

Sincerely,

[ '

AW|W

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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APPENDIX A

--

1. December 15, 1978 Memorandum by A. Bournia on Meeting held on
December 12,1978.

2. Janua ry 22, 1979 Letter to L. O. Del George, Commonwealth -

Edison Company, from O. P. Parr, NRC,
Subject: " Status of Staff Review Regarding
La Salle County Station, Units 1 and 2."

3. February 5,1979 Letter to L. O. Del George, Commonwealth
Edison Company, from Olan D. Parr, NRC,
Subject: " Status of Staff Review Regarding
La Salle County Station Units 1 and 2."

4. June 14, 1979 Memorandum by A. Bournia on Meeting held on
May 11 and 24, 1979.
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